
 

 

 

 

8 March 2024 

 

Dear Applicant, 

The Board of Governors of Oathall Community College is pleased to announce an exciting opportunity to join our 

dynamic leadership team as Headteacher. 

We seek an individual of visionary leadership and steadfast commitment, capable of steering our school towards 

further advancements. Recently recognised as "Good" by Ofsted and characterised as a "Happy School," Oathall 

presents a stimulating environment for professional growth and development. 

With the anticipation of an expected 10-form entry in September 2024 and a considerable waiting list, as well as 

being the only secondary school in West Sussex selected for the DFE School rebuild programme, we offer an 

unparalleled opportunity for the successful candidate to shape the trajectory of Oathall's future. 

We highly encourage prospective applicants to visit the school between Monday 18th and Tuesday 26th March 

2024, allowing you to fully explore the comprehensive offerings of Oathall. Please call Mrs D Hannan, PA to the 

Headteacher to book an appointment for a tour. 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Mrs Rowena Chalk  

Chair of Governors 

 

 

Oathall Community College and West Sussex County Council are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 

children and young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. We will ensure that all our 

recruitment and selection practices reflect this commitment. All successful candidates will be subject to Disclosure and 

Barring Service checks along with other relevant employment checks. 


